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THIS WEEK AT TRINITY – March 12 & 13, 2022 
The Second Sunday in Lent 

Sunday:  8:00am & 10:30am   Worship Services with Communion 

    9:30am Sunday School and Adult Bible Class 

    NOON  Town Hall Meeting in the Fellowship Hall 

Monday:  9:00am Pastor’s Circuit Meeting 

7:00pm Adult Class 

Tuesday:  9:00am Quilting 

7:00pm Bible Study led by Rev. Dr. Bruce Zagel 

Wednesday: 8:30am Chapel at TLS 

    1:00pm Wrinkled Righteous Game Day 

    5:00pm Lenten Dinner 

    6:30pm Lent Worship 

7:15pm First Year Confirmation 

       Fire Youth Group 

    8:00pm Men’s Basketball at TLS gym 

Thursday:  10:30am Bible Study 

6:30pm Choir Rehearsal 

Saturday:  5:00pm Worship Service with Communion – Rev. Randy Heide from LAMP preaching 

Sunday:  8:00am & 10:30am   Worship Services – Rev. Randy Heide from LAMP preaching 

    8:00am  Toddler Childcare Available 

    9:30am Toddler SS, Sunday School and Adult Bible Class 

    NOON  LAMP Open House at TYM

THE ALTAR FLOWERS are given in praise and glory 

to God by Carol Corder.  The flowers on the side stands 

are in memory of Marjorie Pullmann. 
 

SPECIAL PRAYERS THIS WEEK ARE FOR: 
Kathryn Adams, Libby Angell (Don’s sister-in-law), 

Sharla Arend (Jenn Boll and Janna Arend’s mother), Jana 

Barz, Don Brutlag, Katie Cardillo, Kim Dewey and her 

grandson, Colt Coombs (cousins of Diane Vetch), Walter 

& Betty Flechsig (Linda’s parents), Betty Grove, Jim 

Hansen, Brittney Hatzell, Beverly Hoose, Peter Janiec 

(June Kazarian’s son), Keith Johnson, Dorothy 

Juergensen, Dee Krohn, Don Kunkel, Tami Larson, 

Myrna Lastusky, Don Leikam, Garry Leikam, Ron 

Meyer, Karole Michel, J.C. Modde (John Modde’s son), 

John Modde, Kinsley Murri (Rod & Phyllis Myers’ 

granddaughter), Karen Oset, Sarah Ostlund (Ann 

Boucher’s mother), Vivian Roberts, Mark Roesler (Susan 

Shotwell’s brother), Sylvia Schriefer, Jim Shaw (Janine 

Liwosz’s brother-in-law), the family and friends of Marge 

Pullmann, and the family & friends of Darla Emmons 

(Lindy’s Schultz’s mother). 
 

Thank you - I would like to thank the members of my 

Trinity family for all the prayers, cards, meals 

delivered, calls from the Pastors, the Properties Board 

for building me a ramp and “especially” my LWML 

Sisters in Christ for checking on me daily. You all have 

lifted me up in prayer and kept my spirits high!!   

~ Grace Swift 
 

Thank you:  Thank you to the Trinity family and 

friends for all the prayers and memorials for our 

mother, Olga Fox.  Thank you also to Pastors 

Rinderknecht and Keinath for the many visits and 

distributions of Holy Communion during the last few 

years she was not able to attend church.  The Lord 

blessed Mom with 100 years of life, and during those 

years she witnessed her faith to anyone she could.  The 

blessing of forgiveness and the promise of the 

resurrection was shared with many nurses, doctors, and 

caretakers.  We rejoice that she is now praising God in 

heaven.   ~ Sonja Kober, Jackie Munson, and Rod Fox 

 



FINANCES & FIRST-FRUITS’ GIVING 

Budgeted Church/School Income(Year to Date) $1,459,880 

Actual Church/School Income  (3/6/2022) $1,782,981 

Actual Church/School Expenses (3/6/2022) $1,456,712 

                                A difference of:                               $    326,269 
  

Budgeted Offering Target (July2021-Feb 2022) $   669,937 

Actual Offering  (July 2021-Feb 2022) $   761,862 

                                A difference of: $     91,925 
  

Weekly Offering Goal – March, 2022 $     20,591 

Actual Offerings in March (1 of 4 weeks) $     21,842 

Last Week’s Attendance–March 5 & 6, 2022 

Offering Counters for March 13th 
  Sherrie Murray, Myrt White, & Kathy Hoehne 

Offering Counters for March 20th 
  Ellen Gernant, Vivian Roberts, and Roxy Klundt 
 

LWML Ladies: The 2022 Annual Booklet of 

LWML information is in the box in the narthex for 

you to pick up.  These have your name on 

them.  Additionally, the Spring issue of the 

Quarterly is here for you.  There are also registration 

sheets for attendance at the LWML District 

Convention, April 29, 30 and May 1, 2022, at First 

Lutheran Church in Helena. Please consider joining 

us there for a great time in fellowship with one 

another. 
 

Parent-Toddler Sunday School - Please join us with 

your little one, age 0-3, next Sunday, March 20 for the 

Parent-Toddler Sunday School class.  We will meet 

downstairs in the Toddler room. Bring your little one to 

play and learn about Jesus! 
 

BOOK SALE at Trinity Lutheran School. The Book 

Sale is on March 16th from 3 – 5pm and March 17th 

from 3 – 7pm.  Funds raised from the Book Sale 

support our school library.  If you have questions, 

please call Lisa Ullman at 672-1250.  Thank you for 

your support!! 

 

LENTEN DINNERS: We are looking for groups 

to do the Lenten dinners on the following dates: 
 

March 23 

March 30 

April 6 
 

Please contact Pam Kercher at 406-861-2639 or 

pamkerch@msn.com 

 

TOWN HALL MEETING ON MARCH 13! 

God has abundantly blessed our school over the 

years.  Enrollment for the 2022-2023 school year 

opened on February 1, and we already have more 

than 50 children on our waiting list.  We will have a 

Town Hall meeting on Sunday, March 13, at noon 

in the Fellowship Hall to prayerfully discuss this 

matter.  Please come to give your thoughts and 

together ask for the Lord’s wisdom and guidance.  

This is not a Voters’ Meeting to make a formal 

decision, but rather an opportunity to discuss, ask 

questions, and provide direction as we consider how 

to respond to this increase in enrollment. 

 

Next Weekend is LAMP Weekend! 
This coming weekend (March 19-20), Rev. Randy 

Heide with the Lutheran Association of Missionaries 

and Pilots (LAMP) will be visiting Trinity.  For the 

past 15 years, Trinity has been partnering with 

LAMP to share the Gospel with the community of 

Cross Lake, Manitoba.  Please join us as Pastor 

Heide preaches at all three services and leads the 

Adult Bible study.  There will also be an Open House 

at Trinity’s TYM Square youth center following late 

service on Sunday for people to meet Randy and 

learn more about LAMP’s ministry to our northern 

neighbors. 

 
LUTHERAN WITNESS SUBSCRIPTIONS  

It's renewal time!  The cost of a one-year subscription 

is $15.96 for the next year - beginning with the 

June/July 2022 issue.  Please drop your check off at 

the church office using the envelope provided in 

your box of offering envelopes or mark a plain 

envelope with your name and "Lutheran Witness 

Subscription," and make your check payable to 

Trinity. Please renew by April 24th.  Thank you! 

 

BUTTER BRAIDS ARE BACK!!! 
They will be on sale through MARCH 20! Stop and 

see one of the youth during Lenten dinners and 

before or after services!  Or Buy Online -  

Go to our website www.trinity billings.org 

and click on the “Butter Braids” link. 

Proceeds will benefit the youth participating in this 

summer's National Youth Gathering in Houston, 

Texas.  Thank you!  

 
 

Ash Wednesday Service 155 

Saturday Worship Service 78 

Sunday Worship Services 222 

Total Attendance Last Week 300 

Sunday School 39 

Adult Bible Class 66 
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